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SCARBOROUGH BEACHFRONT, HIGH-RISE DEVELOPMENT 

176. Mr P.D. Omodei to the Minister for Planning and Infrastructure 

(1) Has the Minister, or any member of her staff, met with representatives of Port Bouvard Ltd to discuss a 
possible twelve storey development along the Scarborough beachfront? 

(2) Is such a development being considered? 

Ms A.J.G. MacTIERNAN replied: 

(1)-(2) My staff and I have had a number of discussions with proponents of various developments at 
Scarborough. We have made it clear to them the Government's "Better Beaches Policy" limits high rise 
developments on the State's beaches to a maximum of eight storeys.  

 


